Professional Outreach Strategy – Amber Lancaster

I have shared much of what I’ve learned from the trip with other teachers at my school. We have regular weekly meetings and we spent at least two whole meetings discussing what things I took away from the experience. In addition, our science lead at the district level is putting together a day for teachers who have done professional development like PolarTREC to share about their experience. Once it has been organized, I will participate in that opportunity to share with area teachers.

I presented a poster at the American Geophysical Union’s 2012 Conference and recruited three amazing graduate students from nearby universities to become participants in my science classes. Based on how communication goes with Julia Smith on this year’s LARISSA cruise, I would like to present an additional poster or potentially a session next year describing good practices for long-term outreach between scientists and teachers.

While at AGU, Cristina Solis and I talked about potentially creating a proposal for California Science Teachers Association about teaching basic polar science.
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